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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

Next week is World Nursery Rhyme Week. Ask your child 
which nursery rhyme is their favourite? Can they sing it to 
you? Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw. We would love 
to share these during Nursery Rhyme Week. Thank you.  

Story of the Week 

 

Bring a Coat to Nursery 

 

 When we return from the half term break the 
weather will be a lot colder. The children have 

outdoor play every day and need to have a coat. 
Please remember to send you child to the nursery 

with a coat every day. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  
 

Return from Half Term Break 

 

The Nursery will return on Monday 4th November 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

The children have been amazing at settling back into their 
Nursery routine after the half term break. This week we 

celebrated Bonfire Night, and the children were very excited 
to talk about all of the different coloured fireworks they 

saw. Nursery also painted their own fireworks pictures and 
used forks to spread the paint on their paper to create the 
effect of exploring fireworks. The children also learnt a new 

counting rhyme about fireworkts too.  

 
 

This week the children have been introduced to a new story 
called “Peace at Last.”  The children have been pretending 
to be Mr Bear and they used the Role Play Area for his  

house. The children were brilliant at listening and 
identifying all of the different sounds that kept Mr Bear 

awake. 

   
 

This week the children have also been brilliant at looking 
after our garden. They helped to weed the garden and 

planted some daffodil bulbs too. Nursery are excited to see 
them bloom this Spring. 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘Five Little 
Rockets”. See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at 

home too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  

Five Little Rockets 

 
Five little rockets standing in a row,  
Five little rockets standing in a row,  

When one little rocket decides it’s time to go,  
Five, four, three, two, one, blast off!  

There’ll be four little rockets standing in a row.  
 

Four little rockets standing in a row,  
Four little rockets standing in a row,  

When one little rocket decides it’s time to go,  
Five, four, three, two, one, blast off!  

There’ll be three little rockets standing in a row.  
 
 

Three little rocket standing in a row,  
Three little rockets standing in a row,  

When one little rocket decides it’s time to go,  
Five, four, three, two, one, blast off!  

There’ll be two little rockets standing in a row.  
 

Two little rockets standing in a row,  
Two little rockets standing in a row,  

When one little rocket decides it’s time to go,  
Five, four, three, two, one, blast off!  

There’ll be one little rockets standing in a row.  
 

One little rocket standing in a row,  
One little rockets standing in a row,  

When one little rocket decides it’s time to go,  
Five, four, three, two, one, blast off!  

There’ll be no little rockets standing in a row.  
 



 

 

 

 

 


